
New Course Numbers for Psychology Courses 
 
Effective Fall 2019 many psychology courses will have new course numbers.  The new 
numbering system will make how courses count toward the requirements for the psychology 
major and minor more transparent since specific ranges of course numbers will be associated 
with particular categories of courses/requirements.  All courses will still fulfill the same 
requirements for the major and minor as they did under the previous numbering system.  The 
new system will just make it easier to track how a particular course meets criteria for the 
major/minor.   
 
Course numbers on transcripts will reflect what the course number was when a student took 
the course.  These changes will not be retroactive.  For example, if you took Developmental 
Psychology in the past and have PSYCH 218 on your transcript, that will remain as PSYCH 218.  
Any student taking Developmental Psychology from Fall 2019 onward would have PSYCH 244 
on their transcript.   
 
The table below summarizes what course number ranges are associated with particular 
requirement categories in the new numbering system. See the tables of major and minor 
requirements posted on the department website for a full listing of courses with both their old 
and new numbers.   
 

Requirement Courses 
Core Courses PSYCH 110 

PSYCH 201 
PSYCH 205 

Column A:  
Personality, Clinical, or Social 
Psychology 

Row 1: Foundation Courses PSYCH 210-219 
PSYCH 300-319 

Row 2: Upper-Level Research 
Courses 

PSYCH 360-369 
PSYCH 390 

Column B:  
Cognitive Psychology or 
Neuroscience  

Row 1: Foundation Courses PSYCH 220-239 
PSYCH 320-339 

Row 2: Upper-Level Research 
Courses 

PSYCH 370-379 
PSYCH 391 

Column C:  
Cross-Cutting or Integrative  

Row 1: Foundation Courses PSYCH 240-259 
PSYCH 340-359 

Row 2: Upper-Level Research 
Courses 

PSYCH 380-389 
PSYCH 392 

 


